
Closed Session 
September 12, 2022 

 
AUDITING SERVICES EXTENSION 

 
Issue 
An extension letter has been received from the Town’s current auditor proposing to 
provide auditing services for the 2022 Financial Statements. 
 
Motion Arising From Closed Session 
That the current auditor Avail LLP, Chartered Accountants be reappointed as the 
Town of Okotoks external auditor for the 2022 fiscal year, as recommended by the 
Finance and Audit Committee. 
 
Report 
An extension letter has been received from the Town’s current auditor proposing to 
provide auditing services for the 2022 Financial Statements. 
 
Based on the past relationship with the existing auditing service provider, 
Administration is recommending approval of the extension letter.  
 
The Finance and Audit Committee reviewed this item at the September 7, 2022 
Meeting and recommend continuance of Avail LLP Chartered Accountants as the 
Town’s external auditor for the 2022 fiscal year. 
 
Proposed Open Session Timeline (3 months and onwards) 
January 9, 2023 as per FOIP s. 24(1)(a) and (c)  
 
Attachment(s) 
n/a 
 
Prepared by: 
Ralph Ettenauer 
Chief Financial Officer 
September 08, 2022 

 


